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18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Re: Year 7 Parent’s Evening  

We hope you are well at this time.  

Due to the announcement of planned strike action on Thursday 27th April 2023. We have rescheduled 
the Year 7 Parent’s Evening to Wednesday 26th April 2023. 

Any appointments that have already been made will be transferred to Wednesday 26th April. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

        
Ms E O’Connor        Mrs Theresa Boland 
Headteacher        Chair of Governors 
 


